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Dear Judiciary Members, I am a Rhode Island resident, and I would like my opposition to the following bills to be 
recorded: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and H5891.  
 
There are better things for our General Assembly to focus on.  Infringing on the rights of law-abiding Americans, for a 
cause that is only (really) supported by rich people who live in gated communities, isn’t one of them. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brendan James Wright 
26 Catherine Wright Ct, West Greenwich, RI 02817 
 
 
 
Brendan James Wright 
Juris Doctor, Class of 2015 
Roger Williams University School of Law 


